
From: Kurt Repole, B. Eng (Electrical) 
 

Sent: June 28, 2011 11:07 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Hydro One Six Month Exemption Application 
 
Attention:  Ontario Energy Board 
 
Re:  Application by Hydro One Networks Inc. for a Six Month Exemption 
from the Timelines for the Connection of Micro-Embedded Generators 
 
I request OBSERVER STATUS in participating in the above proceedings. 
 
Regards, 
Kurt Repole 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 




